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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

On Thursday 12th December 2024 we will be supporting Save the Children by holding a 

Christmas Jumper Day. 

 

Pupils will be allowed to come in a Christmas jumper alongside their normal uniform on this day. 

The jumper will be as an alternative to their blazer for that day.  If pupils choose not to wear a 

Christmas jumper, they will still be expected to be in their full uniform and the usual rules about 

jewellery, hair, makeup, and nails will still apply. 

 

We are suggesting a £1.00 donation for wearing a Christmas jumper, this will be collected by 

pupils' Personal Tutors during their morning Personal Development session.   If you have any 

questions, please contact Mrs Roberts (Assistant Headteacher) by calling 01902-558222 or 

emailing postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr Phillips 

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to follow us on social media. 

Facebook: https://bit.ly/3pV9Fhm 

Twitter: https://bit.ly/43tYv0J 

Instagram: https://bit.ly/3OmrbEP 
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